
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERAGENCY COOPERATION 

CONTRACT WITH UTPB FOR SUMMER MINI-BRIDGE PROGRAM 
 
DATE: March 23, 2010  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The attached contract represents the fourth year for the Summer Mini-Bridge program.  This 
program is a continuation of a partnership between ECISD and UTPB to prepare students 
for success in college through an interactive program of college readiness. 
 

*************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the attached contract as presented. 

 
*************** 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Steve Brown 

Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent for 
        Secondary Operations 


